
Dog Park Advisory Board Meeting Notes - August 29, 2022  
 
The meeting was held in the Conference Room in the Activity Trailer. 
 
Attending: Kathy Brown, Deb McComas, Warren Grant, Andrew Miller, Lisa Pearsall, Karen 
Sweeney, Caroline Brinker 
 
Guests: N/A 
 
 
Meeting Notes of May 2, 2022 were accepted and approved on a motion by Deb, seconded 
by Warren and passed by unanimous vote. 
 
Correspondence: N/A 
 
Member Inquiries: NA 
 
Incident Reports: NA 
 
 
Projects / Events:  
Fido Float:   Set up will be Friday Sept. 9 at 2 pm 
  Show up time for event of Saturday September 10th is 10 am. 
 
Online Orientation: 
Kathy reported she has the Introduction to the DP part of the Orientation completed with the 
questions inserted and other recommended edits completed. 
She will send the update to DDPAB members for review and edit and then send it to Ed  
Eberbach for TAB review and recommendations. 
 
 
New Dog Park Equipment:  
Kathy explained that there were complications in moving forward with Forever Lawn and the 
installation of the new equipment.  The complications were resolved, and the proposal will be 
presented to the BOS on September 20th.  The areas around the equipment will be larger 
than initially planned but that will improve safety and allow for no seams in the turf. 
Kathy also explained discussion took place at the DP to replace all turf in the entrance and 
exit vestibules while the company is installing the turf for the play equipment. 
A motion to recommend replacement of all turf in all exit and entrance vestibules was made 
by Deb and seconded by Andrew.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
After discussion about what is working and what is not working at the DP, it was determined 
more cameras are needed at the DP.  
A motion to recommend the installation of 3 to 4 (as needed) new security cameras was made 
by Deb and seconded by Warren.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
 
 
 



 
Orientations: 
Saturday, September 17 at 4:30 pm Kathy & Warren 
Saturday, October 22 at 4:00 pm    Deb and Michael McComas 
Wednesday November 19 at 4 pm Deb and Michael McComas 
 
 
Karen mentioned a new website will be developed for the Township. 
 
Adjournment: On a motion by Andrew seconded by Warren and passed by the Board, the 
meeting was adjourned at 5:42 p.m. 
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